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We have already voted against HB2004, which proposed Ranked Choice Voting. Our 

citizens have clearly expressed their stance on this matter. It is concerning that this 

issue is being revisited despite the clear decision made by the electorate. It is 

imperative that the will of the citizens is respected and upheld. We urge you to honor 

the voices of the people and refrain from pursuing this issue further. 
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